

November 1, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Did you know your children can learn how to be safe around electricity with a **free** program offered by your electricity provider, PSEG Long Island?

Over the past five years, PSEG Long Island has educated thousands of young children in their classrooms in communities like yours through its *Safety Sleuth* program and poster project. This powerful, entertaining program helps children learn how to be safe around electricity and then puts their artistic talents to work creating informational posters about what they learned. Approximately two dozen student-made posters will be featured in a gallery exhibit at the Long Island Children's Museum in 2025. Will your child's posters be among them?

Students will learn these lessons:

- LOOK Discover many ways to "see a situation" and determine what is safe and unsafe.
- THINK Learn to assess situations to act responsibly and safely inside the home, and out in the community. Learn to communicate clearly with details about situations that may feel unsafe.
- DO Take responsibility by making informed choices about electrical safety and in other activities
 of daily living where safety could be an issue. Be cautious and take positive actions to ensure your
 safety and the safety of others.
- **SHARE** Learn how to explain to others what happened, where it happened or inform and inspire others to be careful, and explain why.
- CREATE Use your newfound knowledge to educate others using artistic skills.

Please scan this QR code to enjoy a video with your children and learn more about PSEG Long Island's *Safety Sleuth* program:

And please encourage your children's teachers to participate so your kids can earn their badges and join the thousands of PSEG Long Island's *Safety Sleuths*. They can sign up by contacting me via the phone number and email address below.



Sincerely,

Peter Hornick

Senior Analyst, PSEG Long Island